

Dear Valued Pinnacle Pain and Spine Patient,

We are excited to announce that beginning September 1, 2023, we will be partnering with OrthoArizona as Pinnacle Pain. We ensure the same excellent quality of care and service with the same Pinnacle Pain providers and staff that you have come to know at our offices. By joining forces with OrthoArizona, we will be able to meet the growing needs of our patients.

OrthoArizona is one of the largest orthopedic practices in the state, with over 75 physicians and 25 locations throughout the Valley and growing. In addition to its multi-specialty orthopedic clinics, the group offers physical & hand therapy, inoffice advanced imaging (MRI, CT, X-Ray), athletic performance training and InstantOrtho, an orthopedic immediate care walk-in clinic. Visit **orthoarizona.org** to learn more!

We are also excited to announce that in the fall of 2023, our current Scottsdale office is relocating to a brand new, state-of-the-art building one mile from our current location - you can see progress on our Instagram @pinnaclepain\_az. More information will follow.

We understand that you may have questions about what to do moving forward, and we did our best to answer some common questions below. If you have any further questions, please call us at 480-407-6400.

Thank you for entrusting us with your care over the last seven years. We look forward to sharing these new, exciting opportunities with you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Matthew Crooks

**Owner & Medical Director** 

Jessica Byrd, AP-PLMN, FNP-C

**Clinical Director** 

Will I need to go to a different office to receive care?

Patients will continue to visit their current Pinnacle Pain locations (Chandler and Scottsdale), and providers will continue to see patients during their regular clinic hours.

Will I still be able to see my usual doctor?

Yes! Our providers will continue their routine clinics.

**Dr. Stuart Rammell** 

Interventional Pain Specialist

Emma Dambi, FNP-C

Family Nurse Practitioner

## Will there be any change to services?

We will keep all the same excellent services at our two Pinnacle Pain locations in Chandler and Scottsdale. If you do not currently have an orthopedic specialist, we are happy to offer additional musculoskeletal care at a convenient OrthoArizona location whenever needed! Otherwise, you are free to remain with your current orthopedic specialist!

## How do I pay my bill?

Please refer to the phone number on your invoice for payment instructions.